
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
ON AN ORDINANCE CODIFYING CHAPTERS 1 TO 11 

OF THE TOWN OF COTTAGE GROVE CODE OF ORDINANCES

TOWN OF COTTAGE GROVE
DANE COUNTY, WISCONSIN

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that the Town Board of the Town of Cottage will hold
a public hearing  on Monday, January 8,  2018,  at  7:00 p.m.,  or as  soon thereafter as
practicable, to discuss and act upon an ordinance codifying Chapters 1 to 11 of the Town
of Cottage Grove Code of Ordinances. The hearing will be held at the Town Hall at 4058
County Road N, Cottage Grove, Wisconsin. A copy of the partial Code is available for
inspection at the Town Clerk’s Office at the Town Hall.

Kim Banigan
Town Clerk

C:\Clerk\dogs\3F48827-Notice of Public Hearing.doc 

12/7/2017 10:31 a12/p12 1


